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ELLYS – EUROPEAN LABOUR LAW YOUNG SCHOLARS 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

ELLYS, the European subsection of the ISLSSL Young Scholars Section, is launching a call for papers 

for the Young Scholars Session which will take place in Collegium Maximum of the Charles University during 

the afternoon of 20th September 2017, within the ISLSSL XII European Regional Congress (Prague, 20th  – 

22nd  September), organized by the Czech Society for Labour Law and Social Security Law.  

This session is the follow-up and continuation of the successful initiative during the last European 

Regional Conference of the ISLSSL in Dublin in 2014.  This year’s meeting, as it is part of the Prague 

Conference, will also deal with Organization, productivity and well-being at work. The theme of the Young 

Scholars’ session will be: “Organization, Productivity and Well-Being at work. National Reports on Changes 

in Labour and Social Security Law from 2014 to 2017”. We therefore invite young scholars from national 

associations affiliated with ISLSSL to express their interest in submitting a paper dealing with national 

developments in the field of organization, productivity and well-being at work to their respective national 

association as soon as possible. The size of the papers will be limited to 50.000 characters, spaces included, 

as a maximum. Depending on the number and quality of the papers, the option to collect the papers in a 

publication will be considered.  

As each country will (in principle) be covered by one report, the national associations will decide 

which young scholar(s) (according to the rules of the respective national association) will be presenting the 

report, which may be prepared by several young scholars. The allocated time for the presentation will be 

communicated before September, according to the number of papers presented. In any case, sufficient 

time will be left for discussion in the session. 

The Presidents, General Secretaries and/or members of the Executive Committees of National  

Associations are kindly requested  to communicate names and e-mails of the appointed rapporteurs to the 

ELLYS Coordinators Maciej Łaga (e-mail address maciej.laga@prawo.ug.edu.pl), Nicola Gundt (e-mail 

address nicola.gundt@maastrichtuniversity.nl) and José Maria Miranda Boto (e-mail address 

josemaria.miranda@usc.es), putting in copy Stefano Bellomo (stefanobellomo@mmba.it), Jakub Tomšej 

(tomsej@prf.cuni.cz) and Kristina Koldinská (koldinsk@prf.cuni.cz ) within the deadline of 31th of next July. 

In order to participate at the Young Scholars Section, registration at the ISLSSL XII European 

Regional Congress is mandatory. We would like to remind everyone that in case of registration before 30th  

June 2017, you can benefit from the discounted „early bird“ rate.  

Gdansk-Maastricht-Santiago de Compostela- Perugia, 14th  of June 2017   

Maciej Łaga, Nicola Gundt, José María Miranda Boto, Stefano Bellomo 


